From: Elizabeth Berko Brown

To: PECBoard
Subject: Broadband for Narrows Rd Area of Blanco
Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 10:39:40 PM

WARNING: This email originated outside of Pedernales Electric Cooperative.
DO NOT click any links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is
safe.

To Whom It May Concern,

I'd like to submit this email as a request for PEC to start a broadband service. I live on the far
east side of Blanco and internet is almost impossible here.

5 years ago | started working from home to be able to live in the Hill Country without
commuting to San Antonio. However, I have found that having consistent internet connection
poses quite the issue for this.

The more people in the area that I chat with, the more | find that I'm not the only one
encountering this obstacle.

Hopefully internet won't continue to be a major struggle in the future for this area.

Best Regards,
Elizabeth Berko Brown
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